
 

Holiday Party Pictures 
Once again this year, Billie Downing opened her home to the ENE 99s for 

our annual Holiday Party. Thank you, Billie! 

 

And thanks to everyone who attended the party - so good to see old 

friends and new from Eastern New England Chapter and a few guests 

from Katahdin Wings, as well. Everyone brought food and drinks, and we 

had a wide variety of foods to choose from. As usual, the Yankee Swap 

was great fun! A wonderful time was had by all! 

 

This issue of Flylines will be totally devoted to party pictures. Another 

Flylines will follow, probably tomorrow, with news and flying stories. 

These are my pictures - if anyone has pictures to share, send them along! 

   

Jann Clark 
Editor - Flylines 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


